
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Dr. Marion Hilliard S. P.S. Newsletter 

 

Welcome to all of our new and returning 

students and families.  We are excited about 

the year to come.  

We are at the end of our second week of the 

new school year.  It has been a busy two 

weeks with students and staff getting to know 

one another.  

I want to take some time to give you a few 

reminders. 
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Agendas are an essential part of helping our 

students to organize their time and work.  

Please remember to send your $5 for agendas 
if you have not done so already. 

We hope to see many of you at our 

Curriculum Night on Thursday, 

September22nd from 6:30 -8:00 pm.  An 

invitation brochure should have gone home 

on Wednesday. 

Uniform -Thank you for your patience with 

this new year, including the challenges with 

getting uniforms.  We understand there are 

some delays and ask that you let your child’s 

teacher know if you are still waiting for your 

uniform to be delivered. 

Melvin John 647-273-3919 for appointments. 

Our Website 

Safe Arrivals 

Please use our 24 hour Safe Arrivals phone 

line if your child will be absent.  It is available  

7 days a week. Otherwise you will receive an 

automated call. 

416-396-6195 

 
 

 

We are trying to be an Eco-School again so we 

will be having information posted on our 

website.  For information about what is 

happening at Hilliard and other important 

connections. 

Go to:   

http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/drmarionhilliard/

Home.aspx 

Also the TDSB website has valuable 

information at www.tdsb.on.ca. 

 

 

Start-up Packages 
 
Every child received an envelope with 

important forms.  Please return these forms 

by Wednesday, September 21st.  

LUNCH ROOM – if your child is scheduled to 

stay at school or go home at lunch we need a 

note EVERY time there is a change. It must 

have a parent signature and the date on the 
note. Always safety first! 

 

Principal: Jasminie Singh 
Superintendent: Andrew Howard 

Trustee: Neethan Shan 

School Council @ in library 
6:00 pm on Thursday, 
September 22nd  

before Curriculum Night 
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